
Introducing . . . Chef Matthew Henry
Executive Chef, Watercrest Winter Park

We are proud to introduce Chef Matthew Henry, Executive Chef at Watercrest Winter Park!

Chef Matthew tells us his passion for cooking began at the age of nine, growing up in a kitchen �lled with creativity and �avor.

“My �rst cooking experience was unforgettable, I accidentally lit eggs on �re!  �at moment, though chaotic, fueled my 
lifelong love for the culinary arts.”

Having been introduced to senior living locally in 2021, he joined our family in Winter Park in January 2023, as part of our wait 
sta� team, and quickly developed into new roles of dining room supervisor and cook.  His dedication and goals always in sight, 
Matthew achieved the position of Executive Chef in just two years!

We are thrilled to have Chef Matthew on our Watercrest Winter Park team!


